
                                                          
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   Carol Buck, Emergency Management 
7/18/2016      cbuck@co.washburn.wi.us 
 
 

Washburn County Storm - Update 
 

FLOOD DAMAGE TO HOMES: 
 
We are in the process of collecting data on flooded homes and a hotline has been established.    
If your home sustained flooding damage, please call 715-468-4601.  Please provide your name, 
phone number, home address, municipality you live in, type of home (primary/secondary), and a 
detailed account of the damage you sustained. 
 
Please visit our website www.co.washburn.wi.us for updated information on the Flooding event.  
Thank you.  Emergency Management. 
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